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    Phase 2 Reopening Plan     July 27, 2020 
 

In observance of the Executive Order 2020-59 issued by the State of Michigan, the 
Delton District Library will re-open with some restrictions including: 
 
 

• Starting on July 27th, the library will be open to the public Monday 9-5:00, 
Wednesday 9-5:00, Friday 9-5:00, Tuesday and Thursday 9-6, and Saturday 9-
1:00. 

• All persons (staff & patrons) in this enclosed space are required to wear masks. 

• Only 10 patrons at any one time in the building. Patrons must limit time spent in 
the building to 30 minutes. 

• Please maintain a 6-foot distance from others.  
• Check in items at the designated desk area, check out by scanning at the other 

designated computer at the circulation desk. 
• Returned items will be wiped down with bleach and held for 24 hours before 

being returned to shelves. 
• Computer time-limit of 30 minutes will be strictly enforced.  
• Library phones are NOT for public use. 
• No donated items will be accepted. 
• Group meetings will be allowed if 6ft social distancing can be maintained and 

entry and exit by back door only. 
 
 

 
As always, use common sense in regard to hand washing and staying home if ill! 
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